
 

JULY 28, 2018 
NB HOYT FAMILY 

REUNION! 
COME MEET YOUR RELATIVES & MAKE SOME 

MEMORIES! 

It is long overdue…we can’t wait to meet everyone and put some 

faces to the names in our family tree! We will be having some great 

food, some entertainment, pictures, and share lots of amazing 

family stories and history! We hope you can join us! 

Please mail, email, call, text, or RSVP online at: 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1sd49I7IdReoeKREd1XDVFJ

x92wNxUeIHW6lG3vrS_pM 
 

 1:00 P.M. ON 
SATURDAY.  

Rain Date: SUNDAY 

 

Grand Lake 
Campground, 2341 
Hwy. 690, Princess 
Park, N.B., Canada 

 

Campers will 
receive a discount; 

please reserve your 
spot! 

 

$20 ADULT 
$10 CHILD AGED 10 

AND UNDER 

 

Other info & 
activities to follow 

 

CONTACT SHELLY 
BRIDGER 

420A Waterville Rd. 
Waterville-Sunbury, NB 

E2V 3S7 Canada 

HoytReunion2018@gmail.com 

506-476-8415 

 

 



MORE INFORMATION 
 
Please don’t forget to register/RSVP and you can join the Hoyt Family Tree group and the reunion 
event page on facebook! 
 
Camping will be available at the park for a discounted rate. Make sure you call early to reserve your 
spot! (506-385-2373) Should you need assistance with other accommodations please let me know 
and I can give you some options. 
 
Many family members will be planning other small events throughout the weekend and I will send 
along the information as it becomes available. Cost will depend on the activity and availability will 
depend on the venue. We are open to suggestions if there is something you think would be fun. 
 
Please provide me with as much of your contact information as possible. I will be creating a giant 
family tree and want to make sure we can contact you in case we need help fitting you in the proper 
spot. 
 
If you are interested I will be taking PRE-orders for: 
  

1. Current Hoyt family history books (by Shelly Bridger). We expect them to come in around 
$40-45 after printing and shipping. If we find a cheaper printer then the final price will reflect 
that price. 

2. Hoyt Family Reunion T-Shirts.  
 
We are in need of volunteers. If you think you have some time to spare please let us know! We will 
need entertainment, lots of people taking pictures, help with food preparation, supervising activities, 
and entry registration into the park. Many hands make light work! 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any question or, even better, suggestions! 
 
We can’t wait to see you! 
 
  Regards, 
 
   Shelly Hoyt-Bridger 
    
 
 
Please note that you will not be considered registered until payment has been received. The 
money for tickets will go towards food, entertainment, and décor. All proceeds (if any) will be 
donated to a local charity. 
 
Should you wish to pay by cheque please make it payable to Shelly Bridger. 
 
Should you wish to send an email money transfer please use the word princess as your 
password, all lower-case letters. 


